
ONE SCHOOL, ONE BOOK NEWS! 
 

CANNED FOOD 
In ​The Year of Billy Miller​, Billy and his 
family visit the Jolly Green Giant 
Statue in Minnesota.  During our One 
School, One Book event this year 
Godwin and Highland Schools will be 
collecting canned food for the Center 
for Food Action in Mahwah.  Cans will 
be collected in the box in the main hallway.   Most 
needed items: canned 
foods, peanut butter & jelly, 
canned meats, hot and cold 

cereals, mac and cheese, hearty soups, 
instant potatoes.  Thank you! 
 
 

DIORAMA FUN 
In ​The Year of Billy Miller​, Billy creates a 
shoebox diorama about bats for a school 
project.  During our One School, One Book 
project our students in K-4 are welcome to 
create a diorama at 

home about anything they’d like.  Dioramas 
can be brought to the Highland Library/Media 
Center and students will be able to present 
and share their creations with their class. 
(This is not required, just a fun extension for 
our exciting program.)  


